
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 24 February 2005 

2. RICCARTON/WIGRAM COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT OF 26 JANUARY 2005 
 
 The Board considered the report of the Community Services Committee meeting of Wednesday 

26 January 2005. 
 
 1. Project Funds Requests 
 
  The Committee was supportive of two requests: 
 
 (a) The Salvation Army, Hornby and Heartlands Services, Hornby sought funding for a 

budget advisory service to operate one day a week out of the new Heartlands office. 
 
 (b) The Riccarton Community Watch sought a small grant to assist in a volunteer function to 

mark five years of this very successful operation. 
 
  The Committee was supportive of both requests. 
 
 2. Residents’ Groups/Outside Bodies/Ad Hoc Committees 
 
  The Committee agreed to continue the practice of appointing Board members to act in a liaison 

capacity with the 19 residents’ groups and other recognised groups within the Riccarton/Wigram 
community. 

 
 3. Submissions to Justice and Electoral Select Committee on October 2004 Elections 
 
  At the 14 December 2004 meeting of the Board a report was received from the Council’s 

Electoral Officer on the October 2004 elections.  The Board agreed to make a submission to 
Parliament’s Justice and Electoral Select Committee. 

 
  The draft submission was compiled by the Community Services Committee, one issue required 

Board resolution as the Committee could not agree.  This related to the requirement for 
Community Board candidates to be residents in the community. 

 
 The Board received the report.  Its resolutions are recorded under clause 9 of this report. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


